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Senior Counsel
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March 30, 2016

Via Ha,td Delivery and Electronic Mail

Debra A. Ilowland, Executive Director
N.H. Public Utilities Commission
2 1 South Fruit Street, Suite 10
Concord,NI1 03301

Re: i)E 16-277: Liberty Utilities (Granite State Electric) Corp. cl/b/a Liberty
Utilities, Reliability Enhancement Plan and Vegetation Management Plant Report

Dear Ms. Ilowland:

On behalf of Liberty Utilities (Granite State Electric) Corp. d/b/a liberty Utilities,
enclosed please find an original and six copies of a Tee/mica! Statement ofHeather li Tebbeits,
with attached schedules and a clean and redlined proposed tariff page 68 (Summary of Rates
effective May 1 , 2016), which make minor corrections to the Company’s original filing in the
above matter.

We have not included a complete set of proposed revised tariff pages because there will
likely be several rate and other tariff changes effective May 1 , 201 6, resulting from this docket
and from Docket No. DE 1 6-346 (retail rate filing) and Docket No. DE 1 5-489 (electric vehicle
charging stations). Liberty intends to make a single compliance filing to reflect all these changes
after the Commission issues its orders.

Thank you for your assistance with this matter. Please do not hesitate to contact me
should you have any questions.

Sincerely.

Michael J. Sheehan
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